Mrs. Donahue's Dispatch



Resurrection Catholic School Faithfully Catholic since 1962

We Resurrection Catholic School are a diverse community committed to forming a Christ-centered environment rooted in Catholic traditions which fosters academic excellence and lifelong Gospel values."





Living Nativity 2016

Dates to Remember

1/13—Middle School Dance 7pm—10pm 1/16—No School Martin Luther King Day 1/28—Winterfest

1/29—2/3 Catholic Schools Week 2/4—Reconciliation Retreat

Winterfest requests:

Gallon Milk Jugs Inflatable snowmen Garage Sale Items!!



Service hours will be given for the following donation requests:

- Pre K = Ketchup, Mustard, Mayonnaise, Relish
- Kindergarten—Mini Marshmallows/ plastic grocery bags
- First & Second & Third Grade— Small bags of chips(case)
- Fourth and Fifth Grade—Case of Water
- Middle School—cans of soda(case)



Date: 01/28/17

Time: I0am-3pm

Celebrate Catholic

Schools



- Booths / Food/ Prizes
- . Crafts
- . Garage Sale
- . Ministry Fair
- . Game Truck
- . Entertainment
- Rock ClimbingWall





5710 Jack Rd. Jacksonville, Fl 32277 Craft Booth Rental—\$20
Garage Sale items gratefully accepted!



Beginning Karate Club, students in Grades 2-5

The Beginning Karate Club will meet every Friday after school from 3:00-3:45 p.m.

(Beginning January 13th). Students who are not picked up on time will be sent to the Skipper center and charged accordingly. Parents will be notified if the club is cancelled. We will not meet on half-day Fridays or holidays.

Please have your child wear comfortable exercise clothing with tennis shoes (such as their PE uniform or previous martial arts uniform). The Club's purpose is to exercise and learn the basic skills necessary for karate and the martial arts: balance, focus, discipline, flexibility and respect for self and others, in a fun and safe environment. This year we are hoping to participate in the school talent show in May!

Please sign and return the permission slip. Professor Dianne Fair will sponsor the club (phone 743-0522, 703-6271; email d.m.fair@fscj.edu or dmf1984@gmail.com)

(I am not certified to award belts but I, too, am a student. If your child is interested in achieving belt ranks, I can direct you to a Sensei who is qualified to help them do so. D. Fair)

has my permission to participate in the Beginning Karate Club. I understand that my child will be exercising and learning martial arts in a safe and supervised environment. Dues are \$10.00 (please send in with permission slip)

Date

Parent signature





Epiphany is celebrated 12 days after Christmas on 6th January (or January 19th for some Orthodox Church who have Christmas on 7th January) and is the time when Christians remember the Wise Men (also sometimes called the Three Kings) who visited Jesus.

Epiphany Eve (also known as <u>Twelfth Night</u>) marks the end of the traditional Christmas celebrations and is the time when you were meant to take Christmas decorations down - although some people leave them up until <u>Candlemas</u>.